
GPPC statement on sustainability-related disclosures and financial statements 

“GPPC networks are committed to reporting consistent, high-quality information to support 
stakeholders’ decision making. We perform our work in full compliance with existing standards. 
However, we recognize some want broader information than current standards require.  

We strongly support standard setters’ efforts to address the current information gap, for example, 
greater connectivity between sustainability-related corporate disclosures and financial statements.  

We urge stakeholders to work together to bring about the change required to address the needs of 
global capital markets, stakeholders and society.” 

 


